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6th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,			
Re: Year 3 Tropical World Trip

We are very happy to inform you that we have booked for Year 3 children to go to Tropical World on Monday 13th January 2020.

We aim to be back at school at 3pm and the children can be collected from the school playground in their usual places.

Your child will only be provided with a packed lunch if they receive free school meals. 

If you are not entitled to free school meals you must provide your child with a packed lunch in a disposable bag.

The cost for this trip is £13 but there is no cost for this as school are funding it.

If you would like to be a parent volunteer please complete the below slip.


Kind regards,

Mrs Hiscutt and Mr Piotrowicz
Year 3 Teachers

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


I give permission for my child ………………………………….. Year ………….… to go to Tropical World 

[bookmark: _GoBack]on 13th January 2020


Signed …………………………………………  Parent/Carer 


I would like to volunteer to attend the trip. 


Name of parent …………………………………………………
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